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12th January 2018 

Examination of the North Hertfordshire Local Plan 2011–2031  

 

Dear Louise,  

The Parish Council wish to present new information, regarding the preferred site 
location of Police Row (Therfield), identified in the Local Plan. 

The information relates to the findings of the Appeal Decision 6 December 2016 
by Harold Stephens BA MPhil Dip TP MRTPI FRSA an Inspector appointed by the 
Secretary of State for Communities and Local Government Decision date: 14 
December 2016  

Appeal Ref: APP/X1925/W/16/3158998 Site at Police Row, Therfield, Herts SG8 
9QE 

Taking this decision into account we would ask that it is considered that this site 
is no longer a preferred site in the Local Plan and therefore removed. 

 

Yours most sincerely 

 

Helen Stubbings 

Clerk, on behalf of Therfield Parish Council 


